
Dear Member, 
Have you always wanted to have a go at archery or shooting or fancied throwing axes at a 
target? 
WELL NOW YOU CAN! 
The West Yorkshire Federation together with the Scouting Association have put together a day 
to enable members to try their hand at archery, shooting and axe throwing. 
Date: Saturday 18th May 
Time: 09:30 arrival for 10:00am start – finishing at 15:30pm 
Venue: Bradley Woods Scout Camp Site in Brighouse 
Cost: £50 per person (to cover all activities done on the day – full tuition will be provided by 
accredited scouting personnel) 
Numbers are limited for this event and to secure your place you need to pay a non-refundable 
deposit of £20 no later than 15th March. The balance would then be payable 4 weeks prior to 
the event. The deposit paid is non-refundable as we have to pass this to the venue to secure 
the accredited trainers. If you cannot attend nearer the time, you would be responsible for 
finding another person to take your place or forfeit your deposit. 
Once the balance has been paid, no refunds will be given if you need to cancel as again, all 
monies will be passed to the venue. 
Got a disability? – no problem. Some of our best Olympic results are from the Paralympic 
archery and shooting teams. In fact, in archery, people with disabilities compete as normal 
with the able bodied.  
Please check with the office if you want more details and we can also contact the venue on 
your behalf. 
We expect a good response to this event and as mentioned above, places are limited so 
booking early to secure your place is essential. However in the unlikely event we don’t fulfil the 
numbers required, we will open the event to family and friends. You would also need to bring a 
packed lunch. 
To apply for a place – please send an email to Alice in the office together with confirmation you 
have paid your £20 deposit by BACS to the Federation.  
 
PLEASE EMAIL ALICE TO CONFIRM YOUR BOOKING - westyorksfed2@gmail.com 
 
Please include the following: 
WI Name 
Names of all attending 
Emergency contact details for all attending 
 
Please state whether you have a disability (or not) and what that disability is so we can make 
sure the venue is made aware.  
 
 
Kind Regards 
West Yorkshire Federation Events team 


